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Ohio Power Siting Board
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 E. Broad St. Room 11B

Columbus, OH

Re: Proposed Wind Turbines for Greenwich Township

| {Sharon) grew up and am part owner of a farm and land in Greenwich Township. Our family has
owned, enjoyed, and taken pride in our family farm for nearly 100 years. We, like many other farm
families in the area, love the quiet countryside and the beauty God has given us there.

We (Fred and Sharon) are deeply concerned about the changes that would occur with the proposed
windpark being built there. We recently drove through parts of Indiana and lllinois where miles of these
machines are located. Our thoughts were that the wind turbines looked like "alien beings" marching
across the land. Some were located right next to homes. We spoke to people who live there, and their

insight was very discouraging. One farm wife, near tears, stated they had taken the beauty of her farm
land away.

The lights, sound, and sight of these giant machines will definitely spoil the natural beauty that we
currently enjoy. We feel not enough is known about what may happen to these wind turbines in the
future as they fall into disrepair or are abandoned. The property values of our land will decrease. We

feel the concerns outweigh the benefits. We hope others will take time to consider the negative
changes this wind park would bring to Greenwich Township.

Sincerely,

Fred and Sharon Ramsey
14 Dudley Blvd

Norwalk, OH 44857

419-668-5475
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Think Greenwich,
Would you buy this house?

Would you like to try to sell this house?

Say NO to wind turbines.

-Fred and Sharon Ramsey



